Below is a thank you email from Eskenazi Health Hospital’s Art Directory, Michael Kaufman, as well
as images of my piece for the Public Collection, Nautilus, in the Faculty Office Building of Eskenazi
Health.

7/20/2018 Mail - katiehudnall @hotmail com

Public Collection

Michael Kaufmann

Fri 9/11/2015 7:01 PM

To:katiehudnall@hotmail.com <katiehudnall@hotmail.com=;

CcRichard McCoy <richardsmccoy@gmail.com=;

Katie,
I had the chance this week to finally see your magnificent sculpture and prints at our facility. Unfortunately I was unavailable
during all of the festivities as I was out on sabbatical for most of August. My apologies I couldn't be in attendance.

Your piece wonderfully speaks to its context and is such a beautiful work of craftsmanship and concept. Thank you for
working with us. I have heard nothing but rave reviews. And I am not exaggerating when I say I know we got the best piece
out of all of the Public Collection.

I hope you will be given many other opportunities to share your incredible talent with our city. Please let Richard and I know
if we can ever be of assistance or support to you.

Sincerely,
Michael Kaufmann
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